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Senator Pearce Recognized for Exceptional Service  
to Local Medical Clinic 

 
JEFFERSON CITY—Senator David Pearce (R-Warrensburg) was recently honored by the Western 

Johnson County Medical Clinic (WJCMC) for his support of the non-profit clinic’s efforts to provide 
medical services to the rural community of Kingsville and the surrounding area.  

 “It is an honor to be recognized by the Western Johnson County Medical Clinic, especially 
considering all of the fine work they do,” Sen. Pearce said. “The clinic fulfills a critical need in the 
community by providing accessible and affordable health care to an area that may not otherwise have it.”  

Executive Director Kristin Smith presented Sen. Pearce with an award for “Going Above and 
Beyond” during the clinic’s April 23 open house to celebrate five years of service to the community. In 
particular, Sen. Pearce was recognized for his efforts in advocating for the clinic’s continued state 
funding, which has been threatened in light of budget cuts.  

“Senator Pearce has been a great ally to the Western Johnson County Medical Clinic, and we wanted 
to recognize him for all of the help and support he has given,” Smith said. 

 

 
 

Senator Pearce (far right) is presented with an award from the WJCMC for “Going Above and Beyond.”  
 

### 
Contact: Matt Michelson 

(573) 751-2272 
 


